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New Year New PTA 
As some of you may be aware, many of our current PTA 
team are due to step down from their PTA roles as their 
children have left or will leave our school in the next year 
to start at High School. A big thank you to you all for all 
your time and efforts in arranging events and fundraising 
for much needed resources for the School. We are so 
grateful! We are truly sorry to see you leave and wish 
your children every success in their new High Schools. 
Cue new PTA team…with big shoes to fill!! 
 
Louise Phillips (Mum to Max in Class 3 and Amelia) will 
take over as the Chairperson of the PTA and Maria Wright 
(Mum to Genevieve in Class 3, Jocelyn in Class 1, Wilfred 
and Mirabel), is our new PTA Secretary. The role of 
Treasurer is still to be appointed to so if you or anyone 
you know has accounting experience and would be 
interesting in helping with our accounts please let us 
know. Please also stop us for a chat, to share ideas, talk 
about how you can get involved or for details of events.  
 

                   
                Louise                    Maria  

 
Our next meeting will be at 
7.30pm at the Hare and 
Hounds on Friday 24th 
September. Please come 
along, bring a friend and 
enjoy a non- committing 
drink with us. We will be 
pulling ideas together for 
the year ahead to give the 
children some of the fun 
they’ve missed over the last 
2 years.  
 

 
And your cakes! Please consider donating cakes or 
biscuits to our cake sale on Sports Day 24th September. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Why do we have a PTA? 
Crowton Primary School is a small community school 
so it’s really important to us to bring families together 
to socialise and have fun whilst fundraising for the 
School to ensure the children have access to the 
resources and activities for their education.  
 
The last 2 years has been a challenge for us all but 
the children have missed out on so many fun times 
and memories in School. We really hope through our 
events to make up for lost time and provide the 
children with some memories to be cherished. 
 

What can you do to help? 
As we are a new PTA team it’s important to us to 
understand what you want /expect from the PTA so 
we thought a mini survey to get your ideas and input 
would be a good starting point. We will be sending out 
a survey soon please take a few moments to give us 
your thoughts to help us plan and make this PTA work 
for everyone.  
 
We would really love our little team to grow – 
unfortunately we can’t run events and fundraise 
without help so if you are interested in organising 
fundraising events and/or volunteering at events then 
please do get in touch for more information You can 
find our contact details below.  
 
We are both working mums, so we totally understand 
the challenges of the work-life balance but if you are 
able to help we will make the role fit your availability 
and enthusiasm. Both Mum’s and Dad’s, carers, 
Grandparents  welcome!!! 
 
Please get in touch at 
Friendsofcrowtonschool@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

 


